
We must preserve consumer choice, maintain safety, and 

enable healthy competition in auto markets by ensuring 

Americans have access to reliable and affordable 

vehicles. The Biden administration continues restricting 

an individual’s agency by effectively mandating a sales 

ban on combustion engine vehicles, instead favoring 

“zero-emission vehicles”. We commend Reps. Walberg 

and Clyde for leading H.R. 4468, pushing back against 

Biden’s gas car ban agenda.
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